
  

Week ending 
09/11/18

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

Phonics

Our sounds this week were 'h' 
for happy, 'b' for bag, 'f' for 

firework and 'ff' in puff.

We are making progress with the 
tricky words so please keep 

practising them! Once your child 
knows most of their tricky words, 
can they use them in a sentence?

Focus

This week we have been looking at 
non-fiction books. We have been 

learning lots of facts about Space. 

Challenge: Can you find any more 
facts about Space? 

Firework fun!

We have celebrated fireworks!  We 
painted firework pictures and talked 
about fire safety. We also thought 

of different words to describe 
them!

We have also been celebrating 
Diwali. We have made Diva lamps 

which we will be bringing home next 
week. 

Library

Thank you to those who have 
offered to help with the library 

trip - There has been a little 
change, the library will now be 
coming in to us. This will be on 
Tuesday the 13th of November 

and we are very excited! 

Maths

In Reception we are learning 
about the value of numbers. This 

week we have been exploring 
number one. We have been 

exploring number one in lots of 
differnt ways. For example 1p, 

£1, 1m, 1cm, 1kg, 1 o'clock.

Christmas activities

Thank you for those of you who 
have paid for this years 

Christmas activities. If you have 
not have not had a chance to do 
this yet, please can you do so as 

soon as possible :) 

EYFS Christmas pantomime -
Wed 12th December

Story Storks Trip - Thursday 
13th December

 


